20th September 2012

Dear Parents/Carers,

I currently run the cross country club for the year 4 children. Cross Country takes place every Tuesday evening, and will start on Tuesday 2nd October 2012 from 3.15 to 4.00. The children are asked to come to class 5 at the end of the school day and to change into their running kit. The children must have a separate PE kit to the one that they use in school and outdoor trainers are essential. Due to the time of year it is advisable that a tracksuit is worn. Please note that the children will not be able to participate without a separate running kit. Any child who has asthma must bring their inhaler with them every week. All children should bring a small drink (not pop).

Children must be collected at 4.00 promptly. Parents are asked to collect the children from the main entrance of school. Please wait in the yard and I will bring the children to the doors for 4.00pm.

If your child would like to join the cross country team then please complete the attached form and return by Tuesday 25th September. If you had a place last year you still need to fill a new slip in. You will receive a reply slip to indicate if a place has been given.

Yours sincerely Mrs Watson	
My child would like to participate in cross country club.	
CHILD'S NAME:	CLASS:
PARENTS NAME:	PARENTS SIGNATURE:
EMERGENCYCONTACT:	
MEDICAL CONDITIONS:	